
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

ON 

FIRE SAFE DEFENSIBLE SPACE SETBACKS 

 

 

On February 16, 2012 the Land Use Committee held a meeting to review and discuss 

the setbacks outlined in Title 19 and Chapter 15.30 as they pertain to defensible space 

setbacks and fire safety. Six members of the public attended and provided their 

concerns.   The Committee directed a workshop, hosted by the Board of Supervisors, be 

scheduled so this matter can be discussed further. 

  

 

WORKSHOP INFORMATION 

 

Tuesday, April 10, 2012 

2:00 P.M. to 4:30 P.M. 

Amador County Administration Center 

Board of Supervisors Chambers 

810 Court Street, Jackson, CA 95642 

 

 

The Board of Supervisors invites CalFire, Fire Safe Council, and any and all interested 

persons and businesses to attend and participate in this workshop.  If you are unable to 

attend, you may submit written comments to the Board of Supervisors, 810 Court Street, 

Jackson, CA  95642. 

 

For answers to your questions or for more information about this workshop, please 

contact the Amador County Board of Supervisors at (209) 223-6470. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OFFICE OF 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
810 COURT STREET  ٭  JACKSON, CA  95642 ٭  6470-223 (209)  ٭  FAX (209) 257-0619 

 


